
Well done Samir! You are our star of the week. Samir always works hard and tries his best.  

Thank you to all of the parents who joined us for our class assembly yesterday. We are very 

proud of all of the children. A special well done to those children who had to read some 

words. It was a bit nerve-wracking in front of such a big audience but you did it! 

Don’t forget parents’ evening on Monday evening. Your child brought home an appointment 

time for you yesterday. You will have an opportunity to look at all of your child’s books on 

Monday and see what amazing progress they have made since September. 

This week the children have enjoyed the story of Tadpole’s promise and learnt more about 

lifecycles. In maths we have recapped 3D shapes and the homework revises their names.  

Don’t forget that some homework is online each week too. It is put online on Friday and we 

expect it to be completed by the following Wednesday. If they manage to do it online, the 

children are rewarded with points towards making a new avatar. Keep checking the website 

as there are regular updates with newsletters and photos. 

Enjoy your weekend and ‘Happy Mother’s Day’. Your children should know lots of ways in 

which they can help you out on Sunday. Ask them to sing you the Mother’s day song. 

Mrs Moorhouse,   Mrs Taylor,   Miss Helm, Mrs Begum  

 


